
N EW SLETTER

Term: Summer |   Date: September 25, 2020

THIS WEEK'S NEWS READING AT HOME 

Today we welcomed Luke Pollard to 
our school. Luke is our local MP for 
Plymouth Sutton and Devonport and 
does a lot  of work to support our city. 
The primary reason for his visit  was to 
come and 'open' our new climbing 
frame. He was really impressed with 
our school, our uniform and the 
children's behaviour when he had a 
brief walk around. The children were, 
as always, incredible! 

Earlier this week, three girls in Year 6 
came to me asking if they could share 
some proposals that we could adopt as 
a school to help contribute to making 
our world a better place. Some of their 
ideas were fantast ic. Some of their 
ideas included having a local 
community clean-up, creat ing  
eco-bricks to make pieces of furniture 
within our school and a more 
ambit ious request of gett ing solar 
panels amongst a whole host of other 
ideas. The meeting we had was so 
rewarding in that it  shows that the 
Pope's message of Laudato Si is really 
hit t ing home with our children who 
want to start  making our world a 
better place to be. Well done girls! 
Let 's turn some of these ideas into 
reality. 

This week's gospel reading teaches us 
to always do the right thing, which is 
not always easy. This week, let  us all 
t ry to do what is right! God bless.

Mr Dyson 

HOME LEARNING

THIS WEEK'S HEART OF GOLD 
AWARD WINNERS ARE...

Class 1 - Isla for RESILIENCE. Isla has worked very hard this week and kept 
going with all tasks even when they were difficult.

Class 2 - Geovane for ASPIRATION. This week he has absolutely blown my 
mind with how hard he is trying in every lesson, especially phonics. His 

handwriting has greatly improved, as has his care over his learning. He has 
been a great role model and should be incredibly proud. I know I am. Well 

done Geovane!

Class 3 - Theo for ASPIRATION. During lockdown, we were impressed by 
Theo?s resilience when he found home learning challenging.  Since being 
back at school, we have been impressed by his determination to succeed.  
Theo is trying extremely hard in every subject and making great progress.   

Well done Theo, keep up the good work! 

Class 4 - Ryan for ASPIRATION. Ryan has demonstrated a fantastic attitude 
to his work so far this term. He is trying his best to develop his 

understanding and is always willing to share his thoughts and opinions. He 
is truly trying to fulfil his potential. Well done!

In the event you or your child has to 
self-isolate, it  is imperat ive that they keep 
up with their learning at home if they are 
feeling well enough. Teachers are now 
putt ing work on Google Classrooms. If you 
are struggling with how to work google 
classrooms, please message your class 
teacher. We aim to put a 'help' video and 
presentat ion together by the end of next 
week. If you do not have the technology at 
all to access home learning remotely, 
please do let the office know.   

Our  reading records are 

ar r iving next  week. We 

w il l  be sending t hese 

hom e every Monday 

which you w il l  t hen keep 

at  hom e. Read w it h your  

child every night  and 

sign each night  and t hen 

br ing t hem  back  in every 

Fr iday. 

@catheddralschoolofstmary

@cathedralplym
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